
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Join us for this exciting event to Jumpstart your new ringing year!  Bring your entire 
choir, half your choir or just yourself.  This event includes handbell reading sessions to 
play through newly published repertoire and a breakout workshop of your choice. 
  
Handbell “goodies,” new music, and HAGSTL garage sale items will be available for  
purchase. 
  
You won't want to miss participating in this Jumpstart event! 
 
Online registration will be posted on our website:  stlbells.org 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


